
Wishing you a
blessed Christmas!

In honor of the Cathedral’s children, 
a donation to Nets4Life has been 

made for Christmas. Some 40 specially 
treated nets that will prevent the 

spread of malaria will be placed over 
beds protecting those who sleep from 
mosquitoes, keeping children healthy 
like the smiling boy on this card. This 
program was launched in November 

in the Diocese of Botswana with 
support from Episcopal Relief and 

Development, and Bishop Howe was 
present. Learn more about this project 

at www.er-d.org.

May the love of the Christ Child bless 
you throughout the Twelve Days of 

Christmas and the new year.
Father Terry


